
31/01/20 

Dear Parents, 

SCHOOL EISTEDDFOD 

This year our school Eisteddfod will be held on Friday 14th February.  This is an 
excellent opportunity for children to have a chance to show their talents in a variety 
of competitions. 

There is an opportunity for everyone, if they wish to compete, to collect points for 
their house; Cothi, Gwili and Tywi.  In the morning we will be holding the 
individual competitions, and then after lunch, the houses will be competing against 
each other in a variety of competitions under the leadership of the enthusiastic Year 
6 pupils.  We would encourage everyone to give something a try.  Here is a taste of 
the afternoon’s competitions:- 

Disco Dancing/Hip-Hop Group 
Mime to music 

Joke 
Creative Music 

Have you got talent? 
Choir 

I would like to invite you to join us during the day 

Morning session: 9.30 - 11.30 
Afternoon session:  13.30 - 15.30 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss E H Powell 

Ysgol Gymunedol Peniel 
Peniel 

Caerfyrddin 
SA32 7AB 

Rhif Ffon:  01267 234296 
Ebost: admin@peniel.ysgolccc.cymru
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